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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB 808 clarifies that a licensed physical therapist operating under a 

direct-to-employer contract may evaluate and treat human ailments by physical therapy on a 

patient without a referral from a licensed health care practitioner for up to 30 days.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach, House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 808 clarifies the individuals exempt from specific referral requirements related to the practice 

of physical therapy. This clarification does not have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2025 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

